
 

 

We are at Chung Pyung, recharging at a 40-day workshop for our next mission 
 
No Hi Pak 
August 23, 2017 
 

 
 

Dear Peter and Gaby [Zoehrer] 

 

Dr. [Lan Young] Moon and I are sending you our best wishes and great Heavenly fortune from Chung 

Pyung. Korea. How are you and your family? 

 

I am very sorry that I could not communicate with you a little bit earlier. After we came back to Korea, it 

took a long time to re-adjust our physical condition. We felt that we were a little bit exhausted after 3 

years mission in Europe. 

 

On 14th, True Mother called all 'International Special Itinerant Missionaries' to CJG and received full 

reports of their mission activities in Japan and European report from us. And she prepared for us a 

beautiful luncheon. 

 

At that time True Mother asked Dr. Moon, me and Rev. Ahn to participate in the 40 day special workshop 

at Chung Pyung for recharging of new spirit for next mission. Following True Mother's words we have 

been attending the 40 day workshop from 21st of August. 

 

Thankfully True Mother prepared very special VIP rooms for us on the 3rd floor of main building of 

Chung Pyung training center. We have been enjoying every program, especially "Chanyang Session". I 

think the atmosphere of Chung Pyung Workshop was totally changed. It is brighter than before and 

enjoyable. We are so grateful to our beloved True Mother that we can have this kind of wonderful chance 

to re-shape our spiritual and physical bodies. 

 

Dear Peter We are looking forward to meet you at the time of Blessing in Korea soon. We already miss 

everything in Europe Please convey our love and appreciation to all the leaders and members of Austria. 

 

Best wishes. 

 

No Hi Pak 

 


